Mickelson Anastasia

From: Paul <pbkj5822@charter.net>
Sent: Saturday, April 18, 2015 11:59 AM
To: Patrino Beth

Subject: HB3470

Ms. Patrino:

Please support HB 3470, a bill on climate change. The Rogue Valley, Oregon, the Nation and the world are facing serious
threat from climate change due warming caused by increasing CO2 emissions. The IPCC, various national academies of
science and other major institutions all agree that the science is clear on that we must keep atmospheric CO2
concentrations below 350ppm to avoid catastrophic impacts. HB 3470 will help achieve that goal. Please do what you
can to support the bill.

Thank you.

Paul Jackson

5822 New Hope Road
Grants Pass, Oregon 97527
541-507-1144



